
From: lillian.li@cpuc.ca.gov 
Sent: 6/27/2012 4:28:00 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: (Service of R.12-03-014) - Commissioner Michel Peter Florio Ruling 

This email provides service of Commissioner Michel Peter Florio's Ruling. The full text is 
made available through the link provided below on June 27, 2012. A Notice of Availability has 
been served by mail to all persons on the service list. 

Summary: Ruling Assigned Commissioner's Ruling on standardized planning assumptions. The 
standardized planning assumptions attached to the Ruling are adopted for use in Track 2 of this 
proceeding. Parties may file comments on the use of the California Energy Commission's 
incremental energy efficiency forecast in this proceeding no later than 7 days after Energy 
Division provides the forecast to the service list.. 

In the event of problems with the e-mail or the internet link, please contact Lillian Li at 
lil@cpuc.ca.gov, (415) 703-2751. 
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